
 

 

Internet Service Survey for Bernards Township Residents 

 

On January 5, 2021 the Bernards Township Committee established the Bernards 

Township Utility Advisory Task Force to, among other things, assess the level of utility 

service in the Township and identify areas of concern and in need of improvement.  To 

help us do that, the Task Force has developed an internet service survey for residents to 

complete.  Once we receive and evaluate the survey responses, we will report our 

findings and recommendations to the Township Committee.  If you would like to 

participate, please click the following link to complete the survey: 

 

https://forms.gle/TLZAhCpCAQVXfuUR9 

 

Thanks for your support in improving internet service in Bernards Township.  

 

Scott Guibord, Chairman 

Bernards Township Utility Advisory Task Force 

https://forms.gle/TLZAhCpCAQVXfuUR9

